
The Exmoor Hill Farming Network and National Sheep 
Association, South West invite you to an update on the 

Future Farming and Countryside Programme (FFCP)

Join us for an interactive evening with John Powell, Head of Agricultural Sectors Team and other 
representatives from Defra who will discuss the FFCP transition into Environmental Land 

Management schemes and how farmers and land managers from across Exmoor, and the South 
West more broadly, can contribute to new policies and procedures.

YOU’RE 
INVITED

Wednesday 7th December 2022
7pm for 7.30pm start – 9.30pm
North Molton Sports Club, North Molton, North Devon EX36 3HG

Hot meat rolls will be provided, pre-booking is 
essential for catering purposes and please note any 
dietary requirements.
Booking information: admin@ehfn.org.uk or 
ian@nationalsheep.org.uk or 01643 841455


